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The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

News 30.06.2002. 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 
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Subject:  News 30.06.2002 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  29/06/2002, 15:57 

To: Radio Staff 

 

Hi Guys & Girls 

  

    Some News for you 

  

New Recruits 

  

    One failed to turn up on Saturday for the interview, but Kirsty did and will join Wednesdays this 

week Kirsty lives in Crowthorne and likes rock 60's 80's hip hop drama public speaking and many 

other hobbies too many too mention. I hope you will all welcome Kirsty and help her to become a 

full presenter. 

  

    We had an enquiry from a student in Langley but he has no transport so have turned him down. 

We have one further applicant who lives in Bracknell and can do Saturdays. We intend to contact 

him and see if he's suitable. 

  

Mugs on the Ward 

  

    One mug giveaway per ward unless a special case. Having said that on the Saturday before race 

week Alan & I gave way a week's worth on ward 1. This was a special case. The quantity of mugs 

ordered, is to allow 1 per night for 1 year. All wards to get an equal share please 

  

Bath Hospital Radio Visit 

  

    Last week David & I and Matthew went to Bath hospital radio for an early morning visit. It was 

planned as part of our investigations into furthering Radio Heatherwood into 24 hour broadcasting. I 

have left a couple of leaflets at the studio which I picked up. 

    An interesting morning and a step back in time for David & Me as we saw an Image of Radio 

Heatherwood in the early days when tidiness and presentation of the studio complex was last on the 

list. Needless to say it has proved useful and will hopefully enhance our decision making on the route 

and implementation of 24 hr service. 

  

Alan Martin Donation 

  

    Alan former patient of ward 10 has donated some more cd's for the record library. 

  

Laraine Donation 

    

    Laraine has donated a Tom Jones cd of duets. As soon as the library man has done his bit it will 

appear in the library. 

  

©
 
f
a

c
e

b
o

o
k

.
c

o
m

/
P

J
P

r
o

d
u

c
t
i
o

n
s

.
A

u
d

i
o

I
m

a
g

e
a

n
d

V
i
d

e
o

A
r
c

h
i
v

e

©

 

f

a

c

e

b

o

o

k

.

c

o

m

/

P

J

P

r

o

d

u

c

t

i

o

n

s

.

A

u

d

i

o

I

m

a

g

e

a

n

d

V

i

d

e

o

A

r

c

h

i

v

e

©
 
P

J
P

r
o

d
u

c
t
i
o

n
s

 



 

Saga Entertainment 

    

    Two founding members of the saga entertainment team put on a joint show on the Saturday 

before race week. Alan & PJ worked together on a show and it was great fun. Next time a public 

health warning will be issued and it will be PJ's turn for the use of the Zimmer frame. 

  

Regards 

Keep on Rockin ! 

PJ 
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